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13 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers Drive (家長也敬師運動) 

 

To carry on our cultural tradition and to provide students with a good role model to show respect 

to their teachers, the Education Bureau, the Committee on Home-School Co-operation, the Hong 

Kong Education City (EdCity) and Sing Tao Daily join hands again in organising the 29th 

"Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers" Drive (PAAT Drive) in the 2022/2023 school year. 

Your daughter will receive the "Appreciation Card for Teachers" today.  

Parents are welcome to express their gratitude to their children's teachers by sending them the 

card(s). 

 

If you want to send it to more teachers, you can click the following links to get 

1. Softcopy of the card:  https://www.chsc.hk/images/29paat/E-card-PAAT2022.pdf 

2. e-card: https://www.chsc.hk/ecard/ecard_29.php?lang_id=1 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew Luk 

MPS-PTA 

Chairperson 2022-2023 
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